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Holiday Miracles Can Happen With Shriners Hospitals for Donate How | Fonward to a Friend
Children...And You!

Dear Friend,

Do you believe in miracles? Brittany does. Once you know her stary, | hope Remember...

you will tao. Gifts made before December 31 may

When you donate ta Shriners Hospitals far Children this year, you will be be deductible on your 2009 taxes!

giving hundreds of boys and girls like Brittany a chance to heal and an
opportunity to lead a more fulfilling life. * Donate Now

To these brave kids, it feels like a miracle.

Children with serious burns and spinal cord injuries come to Shriners
Hospitals for Children for help and hope. YWhile other kids dream of bikes and
dolls wrapped in bright red bows, many of these children are fighting for their
Ives far fram home.

Can your generous gift really make a difference? Just ask Brittany. She was
involved in & car accident just before Christmas last year. Her parents were

told she might not survve. Then after a spinal fusion surgery, they were told
their 10-year-old daughter would never walk again.

Except Brittany did walk. Earlier this year at Shriners Hospitals for Children,
she took her first steps since the accident. It feels like a miracle — and the
steadfast support of people like you made it possible.

Please say you will rmake a holiday miracle possible this year, through
Shriners Hospitals for Children,

For beliewing in miracles, thank you. Your tax-deductible, yearend donation
of $50, $100, 150, or more today will mean so much to a child like Brittany.

Warmest wishes for a Happy Mew Year,

L. #
Jack H. Jones B
Chairrman of the Board of Directors Y'DUT glﬁ: can make the
Shriners Hospitals far Children difference for kids like

P.S. Right now, a little boy or girl wishes only to feel better—so please give Briﬂan\/!
generously. Donate by Dec. 31st, and you may be eligible for a deduction on
your 2003 taxes. Again, my thanks to you.

Shriners Hospitals for Children  To donate by phone:

2900 Rodky Point Dr. 200.291.4438 (GIFT)
Tampa, FL 33607
Mail in donation form Tao change your e-mail preferences, click here. | Frivacy Folicy

Al gifts are tax deductible to the fullest extent provided by Law.
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Note: The first holiday email sent by Shriners Hospitals for Children, on 12/15/2009.

Copywriter: Lisa Sargent
(www.lisasargent.com)


